
 

 
 
 
 

15th May 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Year 2 performance at Bingham Town Fair 

 
Year 2 children have been invited to dance at the Bingham Town Fair on 9th June 2018. The 
dance will take place the Market Place following the Lord Mayer’s opening speech at 10am 
and last approximately 15minutes. All the children have been practicing the dances and we 
want as many to attend as possible. This is a great chance for them to perform for family 
and friends. 
 
Mrs Lowings will meet the children at 9.45am at the entrance of the Junior School beside the 
Balti Corner takeaway where they will be taken together to the performance area. Following 
the performance they must be collected by an adult from the side of the performance area. 
 
If you have any questions please see Mrs Lowings. Please complete and return the slip 
below by Thursday 24 h May to confirm your child will be able to attend. 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Lowings 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
My child…………………………………………..       Class……………………………………… 
 
Will be performing in Bingham Town Fair on 9th June 2018 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


